
SEROCU are pleased to announce a free webinar designed
for professionals working with young people across the
South East region on the national Cyber Choices Programme
and how we can provide support in safeguarding young
people from becoming involved in cyber-dependent crime. 

Book your space via the links below:
        Monday 10th February 10:00-11:00 
        Cyber Choices – Internet Safety Week 10th Feb 

        Tuesday 11th February 12:00-13:00
        Cyber Choices – Internet Safety Week 11th Feb 

        Wednesday 12th February 14:00-15:00
        Cyber Choices – Internet Safety Week 12th Feb

FREE WEBINAR FOR
PROFESSIONALS

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/1204683172799?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/1204894996369?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/1204894996369?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/1204898436659?aff=oddtdtcreator

